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Statement  
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Fire delays Haliburton Street project 

Progress on a joint City of Nanaimo – Regional District of Nanaimo project on Haliburton Street 
has been impeded by a fire within the excavation. The fire damaged the sanitary sewage force-
main that was being installed as part of the Chase River Pump Station and Haliburton Street 
Sanitary Sewer Forcemain Upgrades project. The project team is working to determine the 
impact to the project.  
 
Installation of new pipe and full repaving of the road has been delayed for an unknown period of 
time, pending availability of replacement materials. Haliburton Street will be restored to traffic 
with a gravel surface as soon as it is feasible – currently anticipated to be before end of day on 
Friday, October 11.  
 
If you have information on this incident, please call the Nanaimo RCMP at 250-754-2345. If you 

wish to remain anonymous, contact Crime Stoppers at www.nanaimocrimestoppers.com or call 

1-800-222-8477. 
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Contact 
 
Bill Sims 
General Manager, Engineering & Public Works 
City of Nanaimo 
Bill.Sims@nanaimo.ca   
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